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Two additional workers tested positive for COVID-19 at Sea Level in Wrangell. Both had previously tested negative and are isolating until we confirm the new results. We temporarily suspended operations to conduct a full sanitization of the facility and complete internal contact tracing. We continue to partner with the health department as we navigate this global issue.

About our COVID-19 Response
Sea Level takes our responsibility to do everything possible to protect the continued health and safety of our workers seriously. We have had a COVID-19 Response Team in place since early March that is charged with monitoring all of the latest guidance and implementing industry-leading, best practices at all of our facilities, including Wrangell, that go above and beyond current CDC guidance. Examples of these efforts include:

· Robust sanitation and cleaning protocols, with dedicated staff cleaning common touch areas every hour, twice daily more extensive cleanings, and break room cleaning before and after every small group rest and meal breaks
· Face coverings provided to and worn by all workers 
· Daily temperature checks/health screenings at shift starts 
· Plastic face shields provided to and worn in all production-related positions
· Barriers installed between production workstations to ensure social distancing
· Strict protocols for hand sanitizing and wearing face coverings while on company premises 
· Staggered shifts to limit contact and maximize social distancing
· Restricted access to outside visitors


 
